
 

THE KENTON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

1055 EATON DRIVE, FORT WRIGHT, KENTUCKY  41017 
TELEPHONE:  (859) 344-8888 / FAX:  (859) 344-1531 

WEBSITE:  www.kenton.kyschools.us 
Dr. Henry Webb, Superintendent of Schools 

                   

Kenton County Board of Education 

Board Members:  Carl Wicklund, Chairperson   Karen L. Collins, Vice Chairperson    Joshua Crabtree, Esq.    Carla Egan    Jesica Jehn         
“The Kenton County Board of Education provides Equal Education & Employment Opportunities.” 

 

 

 

 

12/4/17 Fund Raising Requests  

 

 

1. Dixie Heights High School 

Dixie Heights High School FRC is requesting to hold a Chipotle Night in January 2018.  The exact date 

has not been set yet.  The funds raised will be used to support the YSC to purchase clothing for students, 

give assistance with food and groceries for the families and other basic needs.     

 


